
The Ohio Foundation of Independent Colleges is pleased to announce the Sherwin Williams 

Scholarship Program for students planning on careers in Accounting or Finance (not necessarily 

planning on becoming CPAs).  Scholars will be notified of internship and work-study 

opportunities with Sherwin Williams during their college careers; participation in these 

opportunities is not required to receive the scholarship.    

 

For a full description of the program and access to the online application, use the following link 

and credentials: 

  

www.ofic.org/smr/sherwinwilliams/ 

User name – sherwin  

password – SWsmr2013  

(these are case sensitive) 

DEADLINE: April 30 

 

http://www.ofic.org/smr/sherwinwilliams/

